
 
 
 

 
 
COMMITTEE ON RULES AND JURISDICTION 

 
 
April 2, 2020 
 
To:               Dylan Rodríguez, Chair 
  Riverside Division 
 

From:   Nael Abu-Ghazaleh    
  Chair, Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction 
 
Re: Temporary Modification to UCR Graduate Regulation GR 1.5.7  
 
The Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction reviewed the proposed changes and found the 
wording to be consistent with the code of the Academic Senate. 
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